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Potentate’s Message
July was another good, but very hot 

month. Great parades, picnics and 
outings. Thank you Nobles and Ladies 
for all your help and hard work. The 
Divan went to Daytona Beach for 
the Imperial Session July 8 through 
the 13th. We learned about our 
hospitals and the wonderful work 
they do and we shared many new 
ideas at the July Stated Meeting. 
If you missed it, please contact a divan member and 
they can  update you.

We had an outstanding Kick-off for our 1st Annual 
Fez-tival of trees. The divan shared our tree example. 
Look for the pictures on the bulletin board. We have 
a good start with units and clubs sponsoring trees, 
along with outside companies promising that their 
tree will be the one to get the most raffle tickets!

August has a lot in store with more parades and 
Unit/Club picnics. This year, there is a new parade 
in Bellevue on the 19th so don’t miss it. There are 
two fun Shrine nights – Shrine Night at Stormchasers 
on Thursday, August 17 at Werner Park and Shrine 
Night at the Races on Friday, August 18th at I-80 
Speedway (see the ad in this newsletter).  And don’t 
forget the Friendship dinner on Thursday, August 24. 
Talk to your friends and bring them to this dinner so 
they can hear about all Tangier has to offer.

CSSA is in Kansas City, August 31st – September 
2nd. I’m sure it will be a fun time. We hope to see 
you all there.

We also have another great new fundraiser, our 1st 
Annual SHRINE N DALES on August 26. We have 
even heard that four other Shrine Centers are coming 
to see this event. The Clubs and Units are getting 
very competitive. You and your lady won’t want to 
miss this. 

Lighting the Way for Our Children!

TANGIER STATED MEETING
Thursday August 10, 2017

Dinner - 6:15 pm
Ham & all the fixings
Cooks - PP Gary Unger & Crew

Servers – Keystone Kops

MENS MEETING
7:30 pm - Main Room

Ladies Meeting & Program
Red Hat Ladies Fashion Show!!
Please make your reservations

BABYSITTING AVAILABLE
Tangier Shrine Office • RSVP to 392-0404

Special Thanks!

Thank you to all who helped with the annual Tangier picnic. 
• Adam Reese & Yoshi for the refreshments.
• The Pirates for cooking especially “Fabulous”.
• The Gardner brothers for all of their kitchen assistance & their tents.
• Steve Cash & the Rotella family.
• Bill Garner for the Tent & the kitchen assistance.
• Ralph Joos for the ice cream
• Gayla & Scott Karpf for the bingo prizes.
• Tammy, TC, & the Directors staff for running bingo.
• The Band for the wonderful music.
• The DeMolay boys for all of their work.
• All of the Divan for serving.
• Joe Hodges & Jim Smith
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Omaha-Council Bluffs Metro Area
Aug 5	 Papillion Lodge #39 Coffee on the Square   

8:00 AM  PMC
Aug 6	 White Shrine Pancake & French Toast Breakfast 

8:00 AM-1:00 PM  CBMT
Aug 6	 Narcissus Chapter #269 100th Anniversary Celebration  

10:00 AM 
Aug 12	 Papillion Lodge #39 Colonial Ladies at the Table 

Ceremony  6:00 PM  PapMC
Aug 20	 Scottish Rite Annual Family Picnic  4:00 PM 

Cooper Farm Pavilion
Aug 24	 Friendship Dinner  6:00 PM  TSC
Aug 25	 Council Bluffs #441 OES Spaghetti Dinner 

4:30-6:30 PM  CBMT
Aug 26	 Grand Lodge Cornerstone Ceremony at St James 

Methodist Church West  2:00 PM  At the Church
Aug 28	 Aksarben Chapter #277 OES Card Party   

10:00 AM-3:00 PM  Northwest Hills Church

Sep 2	 Papillion Lodge #39 Coffee on the Square 
8:00 AM  PMC

Sep 9	 York Rite Royal Arch Festival  7:30 AM-4:00 PM  PapMC
Sep 11	 Grand Lodge Masonic Charities Golf Tournament 

North Bend
Sep 17	 Papillion Lodge #39 Annual BBQ & Tailgate Party 

11:30 AM-3:00 PM  PapMC
Sep 20	 Scottish Rite Fall Outing  4:30-9:00 PM 

Papillion Gun Club
Sep 22	 Council Bluffs #441 OES Fourth Friday Spaghetti Dinner 

4:30-6:30 CBMT
Sep 23-24	 Masonic Youth Leadership Conference 

Holiday Inn  Kearney, NE
Sep 24	 Nebraska Masonic Home Caring Club Dinner 

1:30 PM  Nebraska Masonic Home
Sep 26	 Papillion Lodge #39 Masonic Education Symposium  

7:00 PM  PapMC
Sep 30	 Omaha Area One Day Degree Conferral hosted by Pike 

Lodge #333  7:30 AM-4:00 PM  WOMC

MASONIC FAMILY ACTIVITIES
Potentate................................................................ James D. Hirl
Chief Rabban........................................................ David Norton
Assistant Rabban.............................................. Michael Gardner
High Priest & Prophet..............................................Allen Smith
Oriental Guide......................................................... Steve Elliott
Treasurer..........................................................PP Ralph Joos Jr. 
Recorder..........................................................Robert Schapp Jr.

 TRUSTEES
Ron Barber...........................................................Bryan Deming
Dave Robinson........................................................Kevin Potter

APPOINTIVE DIVAN
First Ceremonial Master..........................................David Shaw
Second Ceremonial Master.................................. Michael Stuhr
Director.................................................................... Don Larson
Marshal.................................................................... Jim Sklenar
Captain of the Guard........................................... Andy Freeman
Outer Guard........................................................... Wade Ridout

POTENTATE’S PERSONAL AIDES
Mike Gunson.....................................................Don Ellenberger	
Larry Moody

POTENTATE’S STAFF
Chief of Staff...................................................PP Greg Hadcock
Assistant Chief of Staff......................................Dean Stockman
Chief Aides..................Kim Gardner, Joe Hodges, Adam Reese, 

Jim Smith, Jr. & Nathan Larson
Potentate’s Aides.................................. Mike Arola, Steve Cash,

John Chester, Dan Henn & Chuck Cline
Ambassadors.......... Lawrence Brown, Dennis Coufal, Micah Evans,

Leland Meisinger & Mark Vandemark
Chaplains.................................Dr. Ken Bunnell & Chuck Sohm
Commander of Units................................................Brian Heath
Lt. Commander of Units.............................................Larry Ruh
Samsar................................................................ Tyler Goodman
Circus Chairman....................................................... Jim Turpen
Circus Assistant.............................................. PP Charles Lovell
Circus Chairman Emeritus...................................... Jack Schram
Hospital Representative...................................PP Jim Parks, Sr.
Hospital Patient Coordinator..................Stan Garner & Jim Toft
Hospital Van Coordinator........................................ Stan Garner
Hospital Staff....................................................... Howard Fouts
Board of Directors, Twin Cities.........................PP Daryl Finley 
Housing Chairman............................................ Lenny Bergman
Kitchen Manager............................. Bill Garner, Adam Reese & 

Kim Gardner
Legal Staff...................................Darren Carlson & Rick Myers 
Photographers............. Jim Reese, Steve Reese, & Greg Norton
Publicity Chairman............................................Gary Unger P.P.
Show & Shine Chairman........................................Don Streeter
NE Shrine Bowl............... David MacDonald, David Workman,

Paul Gonzales & Elliott Bottorf.
Soccer Classic Chairmen.............................. Drew Rodehorst & 

Randy Jaccaud 
Sound Room...............................Jeremy Myers & Chuck Sohm
Sunshine Committee................................................ Don Larson
Hot Sands Editor.......................................................Dave Shaw
Chief Aide Emeritus...........Al Sesemann, Dan Henn, Scot McCaul, 

Leroy Fuglsang, Dave Muller, John Hoagland, Phil Harris,
Clair Burroughs & Barry Ahlborn.

Hospital Van Coordinator Emeritus.........................Marv Kovar
Treasurer Emeritus.................................. PP James B. Parks, Sr.
Trustee Emeritus............................................Chuck McDonnell
Samsar Emeritus................................................. Randy Heckert
Board of Directors Emeritus, Twin Cities............. PP Don Perry

 ------------------------ For other activities see the following websites: ------------------------
Grand Lodge............................. www.glne.org	 OES............................................. www.neoes.org
Scottish Rite.........www.scottishriteomaha.org	 Tangier Shrine.................www.tangiershrine.com
Jobs Daughters......................... www.jdne.org	 DeMolay...............................www.nedemolay.org
Rainbow..www.nebraskarainbowgirls.com.York Rite.........................................www.yorkrite.com/ne

This is an informational service offered through the 
Omaha Metro Area Masters & Wardens Club to all of the 
Masonic family members in the Greater Omaha Area via 
e-mail.
For additions, corrections or the adding of people to 
receive the list, please contact Ron Stites, Keeper of the 
Masonic Activities List for Masters and Wardens at 402-
293-1538 or rontami@cox.net. Please include the name 
of event, date, time, and location.
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BUILDING FUND DONATIONS
Al Gardner

In Memory of Past First Lady Arlene Andersen:
Roger & Mary Burmeister

TRANSPORTATION FUND DONATIONS
Larry & Kathy Courtnage
Don & Sharon Perry
Christian Mue
Keith & Helen Niemann
Tangier Picnic
Anonymous

In Honor of Reese Garrett (Shine Patient):
Grandparents – Ron & Nancy Williby

In Honor of Joe & Mary Beister’s 50th Anniversary:
Bill & Colleen German
Bob & Amy Schapp

In Honor of Dawn Gonzales:
Bill & Colleen German

In Memory of Shirley Ann Weinrich McKim:
Donna Lee Chaney

In Memory of Paul Filipi:
Tangier Chanters

In Memory of Betty Drews:
William & Marla Lastovica
Bob & Amy Schapp

In Memory of Past First Lady Arlene Andersen:
Don & Anna Gockley

In Memory of Margaret Kirby:
Don & Anna Gockley
In Memory of Ramona Artherton:
Catherine M. Feeney

In Memory of Stanley Jensen:
Don & Mary Andrews

In Memory or William A. Covey:
Don & Anna Gockley

In Memory of James “Jim” Goeser:
Clair & Neva Burroughs

In Memory of Connie Renteria:
Linda Mendoza

In Memory of George Bighia:
Ann Mixan

In Memory of Robert Teft:
J. & Donna Allen
Noland & Darlene McIntosh
James Leonard
Vincent Coniglio
Jay Jensen
James & Mary Roberts
C.L. & W.N. Jones
Robert Teft Family

SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN
    TWIN CITIES:

Maureen Linda Borden

Stated Meeting Expirations
Robert L. Olson.........June 14, 2017
Alfred N. Madsen......June 19, 2017
James W. Summers...June 27, 2017
C.E. Bucy...................June 30, 2017
Robert C. Ray...............July 2, 2017
George J. Bighia...........July 2, 2017
Paul Floresch Jr...........July 5, 2017
Stanley L. Jensen Jr...July 11, 2017
Richard D. Curley...... July 11, 2017
Michael R. Juhas........July 12, 2017
William B. Chaney...............July 17
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Arbor Shrine
By: Don Larson

Where has the summer gone, students 
will be back in school shortly and the parade 
season will come to the end for another year. 
The Firetruck seems to have run good with 
the rebuild motor and transmission. The little 
vehicles have been spoken for except one, 
anyone interested in it contact the Club.

The members that head south for the 
winter are probably making plans, it seems 
they just came back for this year.

The onion recipe for this month is Easy 
Onion Rings: 2 large Vidalia Sweet Onions; 
2 1/4 cups self-rising flour;  2 cups milk;  
Enough oil for deep frying. Cut onions into 
1/2” slices, separate into rings. Dip into 
milk, then flour, then milk again and back 
into flour. Deep fry at high temperature 
until golden brown. Drain on paper towels. 
VARIATIONS: After final dipping in flour, 
you may also dip in corn meal before frying. 
NOTE: Onion rings may be fried a lighter 
brown, drained, cooled, and frozen. To serve 
later, reheat in deep fryer.

Those getting a year older in August: 
Chuch Spohr and Richard Vlash, HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY. Anyone missed who would like 
to be added, please contact the Club.

Parades for August for Arbor Shrine Club 
:Saturday, August 5th, Carson Iowa Parade, 
9:30 AM line up for 10:30 AM Parade, 
Saturday, August, 5th, Sidney Iowa Rodeo, 
3:00 PM line up for 4:00 PM parade (Yes, 
2 parades same day) Saturday, August 26th, 
Millard Days, 10:00 line up for 11:00 parade.

Anyone interested in joining Arbor Shrine 
Club, we meet the last Tuesday of the month 
at different locations, contact the Club for 
meeting location, we would love to see you.

Chanters
By: Bernie Hauber

It is August and certainly still 
summer, but the Tangier Shrine Chanters’ 
singing schedule has picked up. This month, 
we have plans to sing for some local churches. 
We continue practicing on most Mondays 
with warm-up beginning at 6:50 pm, and 
are preparing for our performances at area 
churches in August. Our church performances 
on Sundays in August are as follows: August 
13 - Covenant Presbyterian Church, 15002 
Blondo St. Omaha, NE; August 20 (11:00 
AM) – Carson United Methodist Church 
300 Washington St., Carson, IA; and August 
27 (9:30 AM & more?) - St. James United 
Methodist Church, 4343 Capehart Rd. 
Bellevue, NE. We are also scheduled to 
sing at Arrows to Aerospace celebration at 
Washington Park, Bellevue on Saturday, 
August 19. Some of the exact times are still 
to be determined as of this writing. However, 
please feel free to contact any Chanter and we 
will be glad to give you the details.

The Chanters have also been invited to 
provide entertainment for a Masonic camping 
group at Fremont Lakes SRA on September 
8 and have begun preparations for our annual 
fundraiser (the Rib Feed) on October 20. 
Tickets should be on sale by the end of August. 
Any noble with even a little interest in singing 
and a willingness to join us should contact any 
Chanter or just leave a message at the Shrine 
Center. That’s my update for August.

The Chanters Unit does not participate in 
parades and there is no organized competition 
in the CSSA. However, we wish nothing 
but the best for other Tangier Units, who 
are competing at the upcoming 80th Annual 
CSSA Convention in Overland Park, Kansas. 
GO TANGIER!

“When a singer truly feels and experiences 
what the music is all about, the words will 
automatically ring true.” Monserrat Caballé 
(Spanish Opera Singer)

By: Jim Turpen, Circus Chair

Greetings Nobles and Ladies, time for 
some Circus Talk.

We are already working on the 2018 Circus 
and there are a couple of items we would like 
to bring to your attention. First is the Circus 
Office: PP Charlie Lovell is now overseeing 
the activities of the office and the ads for the 
Circus Program.

We have some new volunteers helping out 
and lots of things going on. Thank-you letters 
have been sent to all our advertisers with 
information on how they can renew their ads 
for next year’s circus. Along these lines, there 
will be a special ADVERTISING SEMINAR 
on August 24, 6:30 PM at Tangier. Food and 
beverages provided. The seminar is for all 
Nobles and Ladies who are currently selling 
ads or those who are interested in learning 
the ins and outs of selling ads. These ads are 
a major contributor to our circus revenues 
and many opportunities exist to get involved 
and step up our ad sales. We are also starting 
a series of meetings with our colleagues at 
MAC. Marketing is critical to our success 
since attendance is key and we are working 
on some additional initiatives to get the word 
out. On October 24, starting at 6:00 pm we 
will hold our annual CIRCUS KICKOFF at 
Tangier. Place the date on your calendars and 
join us for some fun, fellowship and all the 
latest in circus information.

Hope to see many of you soon at the 
advertising seminar.

We greatly appreciate all of your help with 
making the circus such a great success.

Circus

Hospital Float
By: Mike Donham

Here it is August and the mid-
point of the parade season.  August Parades 
are:  August 5 – Carson 9:00 with line up 
and 10:30 parade.  Millard parade will be on 
August 26 with line up at 10:00 and 11:00 
parade.

Guess I missed July - Belated birthday 
wishes for July go to Noble Ken Nisley and 
Lady Anita Peck.  

Belated July anniversary wishes to Noble 
Stan and Lady Carol Hale and Noble Dick and 
Lady Pat Whiteman.

The following will celebrate August 
birthdays – Noble Dick Whiteman and Lady 
Laura Mendosa.

There are no reports of sickness and distress.
Remember Nobles:  “It’s kind of fun to do 

the impossible.” - Walt Disney

Food & Karaoke Night

Friday, August 25, 7:00 P.M.

In The Tangier Shrine Lounge
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Corvette Club
By: Pete Larson, 		

	 President

I am hopeful that all of the Tangier Nobles, 
Ladies, friends, and family members had a 
fun but SAFE July 4th holiday. The Tangier 
Corvette Club had a fantastic turnout at the 
Annual July 4th Parade in Ralston as 22 TCC 
Members showed off their bright and shiny 
Corvettes for the estimated 40,000+ parade 
spectators. 

As always the Tangier Corvette Club is 
preparing for CSSA in Overland Park, KS. 
CSSA is always a good time for the club’s 
members and ladies. The TCC is anticipating 
having another strong showing at the Motor-
Corp Competition of 22 Corvettes and we 
are hopeful to win the traveling Motor-Corp 
Trophy for the 5th straight year. Please keep 
your fingers crossed!

Thanks Keith “Top Down” Kortright for 
picking out the pre-parade hangouts for 
us to gather as they have been absolutely 
great. Additionally, a special thanks to 
Rich and Kathy Roenfeld for hosting the 
TCC and Divan members at the Silver City 
Man Cave before the Red Oak Parade for a 
scrumptious breakfast of biscuits & sausage 
and potato casseroles (not to mention a few 
eye-openers). 

REMEMBER – The TCC is looking for a 
few new members who own a parade-worthy 
Corvette. The club meets at Tangier Shrine 
Center at 6:00 pm the second Monday of 
every month. Please contact Pete Larson at 
(402) 659-5960 or email him at: nu4me@
cox.net if you would like more information 
about becoming a Tangier Corvette Club 
Member.

Until next time, keep your top & windows 
down when it is warm and sunny, but UP 
when you go through the car wash!

By: Maxine Lorraine Powers
A joyful thought – only four or five move 

weeks of hot weather. I’m looking forward 
to thos cool September evenings and pleasant 
days.

Garden produce is plentiful in August. 
Homegrown tomatoes make a big his with 
most folks. Many fruits and vegetables have 
been in existence since the beginning of time.

Blueberries have an interesting American 
history. They are one of the few fruits native 
to North America. Blueberries have been 
coveted by Native Americans for hundreds 
of years. They were called star berries by 
Native tribes. The berries were believed to 
protect children from famine, ease the pain 
of childbirth, and treat coughs and digestive 
problems. There were also a food staple, 
made into a jerky, with meat. Blueberries are 
a favorite berry in the United States, second 
only to strawberries.

Golden Girls will meet on Tuesday, August 
8, 12-noon. Usual place – lower level (Oasis 
room) of the Shrine Center. Judy Ogren will 
be the hostess.

Birthday greetings are due this month for 
JoAnn Spann. She will celebrate her birthday 
on the 5th.

Until next month. Stay healthy, be happy, 
and keep a smile on your face. I hope your 
A/C keep hummin’.

 Golden Girls

Road Runners
By: Stan Garner

Tangier Road Runner drivers made six 
trips to the Shriners Hospitals for Children -  
Twin Cities in June, transporting six patients. 
An additional twenty-two patients traveled 
there by private conveyance, and two patients 
traveled to the St Louis Hospital by private 
conveyance. Six patients were transported to 
the Chicago Hospital by commercial flight, 
and one patient was flown to the Cincinnati 
Hospital.

June drivers included: J. Riddle, D. 
Robinson, T. Brummett, J. Ryan, G. Eckert, 
R. DeWell, B. Garner, A. Penner, M. Burke, 
M. Hatcher, S. Hanquist and B. Riley.

Thank you, all, for your “patient” driving.

Daughters
of the Nile

By: Samantha Gunn

Greetings to all! Hope you 
have had a wonderful summer so far! Sat-
ra Temple is getting back into the swing of 
things after taking some time off to attend 
Supreme Session in Niagara Falls and to be 
with our families. Our Sessions will start 
again on August 3rd the first Thursday of the 
Month at 6:15pm; all members of Daughters 
of the Nile are welcome to attend! 

We have a few activities planned so far 
for the fall beginning with a Pampered Chef 
fundraiser in August; please contact myself 
or any Nile member for more info if you’d 
like to order. We’re also putting the final 
details together for our Trivia Game which 
will be held in September (I promise it won’t 
be on game day!) 

Also, please mark your calendars for 
November 5th when Sat-ra Temple will be 
hosting the Supreme Queen Karen Keuther. 
More details to follow!

Thank you to all the ladies who traveled to 
gorgeous Niagara Falls for Supreme Session. 
We had the chance to ride the Maid of the 
Mist which took you up front and center 
with the falls, a true sight to see, you can’t 
imagine the pure force of that water until 
you’re in it. Several walked the bridge over 
to Canada where there was plenty to do, see, 
and eat! A few took a ride on the zip line 
that went along the falls as well. We enjoyed 
wonderful food at our banquets, outstanding 
performances including our very own Chorus 
who sang “You Can Fly” from Peter Pan, 
several members even took a visit to the 
Shriners Hospitals for Children – Erie, one 
of the oldest in the system. Our Temple also 
took home an award for membership and we 
received 2nd place for our newsletter in the 
300 members or more category! It was truly a 
marvelous time and I was proud to represent 
Sat-ra Temple!

Membership is at the heart of every article 
in the Hot Sands and there’s no exception 
here. Daughters of the Nile also introduced 
the Legacy Program which honors ladies who 
share the generational bond of a Daughter of 
the Nile. I myself am a second generation 
member. We’re waiting to receive more 
information but this is an awesome program! 
So do you have a woman in your family that 
is interested in joining our organization?

Always Aspire to Inspire! With love and a 
lil bit of Pixie Dust!

Director’s Staff
By: Don Larson

Where has the summer gone, it seems like 
we just put the cold weather clothes away. 
School will be starting in a few weeks, 
parents will be happy, to see the kids back 
in classes.

The parade season will be coming to an 
end and the parade vehicles will be put away 
for the winter. It seems we just got them out 
and ready for parades.

The Directors Staff’s first poker run at 
around 70 to 80 registered, 95% were non-
Shriners, and everyone said they had a good 
time. Thanks to Jack Gardner for being 
chairman and everyone else that helped 
behind the scenes and the day of the event, 
hope to see more next year.

It is not too early to start getting ads for the 
Circus book. As Nobles, we must make sure 
that the the Circus is back to the success that 
has been in the past if Tangier is to continue 
with its programs.

With summer coming to a close, hopefully 
it will free up some time and a few more 
members will be able to attend meetings and 
events.

Anyone wanting to join the Unit, we meet 
the 4th Monday, at 7:00 pm, lower level of 
the Temple, we would be welcome.
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Keystone Kops
By: Capt. Randy “Donkey” Jaccaud

Hello Kops, Kuties, and all other nobles 
and ladies checking up on our wonderful 
Unit.

July is in the books and what a warm one 
it was. Thanks to everyone who came out 
for all the parades so far this year. We were 
lucky enough to get the Paddy Wagon out 
from under what was left of the storage unit 
just in time for the Ralston parade. She did 
suffer a few scratches but no major damage. 
A big Thank You to those who came out to 
the Veterans Home before our July meeting, I 
know it means a lot to them and their families. 

Sgt Burtzel wanted me to thank everyone 
who came out to the Keystone Kop Summer 
Picnic. I heard it was a really good time, 
really disappointed I was out of town that 
weekend. I heard a rumor Chief Jinxie made 
it through the whole day without breaking 
something? 

Thanks to the Kops and Kuties who came 
out and supported Boone and Crockett at the 
annual Fish Fry last weekend. The food was 
delicious and some people even won some 
prizes. We also had the Festival of Trees 
kickoff event, more info will be briefed at the 
monthly meeting.

Is everyone ready for August? I hope so, 
because this is one of the busiest months for 
us. Check your emails for dates and times 
of skit practices. There is a Blood Drive this 
Saturday Aug 5th at the Shrine. Don’t forget 
about the Stated Meeting on Thursday Aug 
10th. Of course the monthly Kop meeting on 
the 11th. Shrine Night at the Races will be 
Aug 18th, pick up tickets at the office and 
hand them out to your friends and neighbors. 
Everyone who is dancing for the Shrine-
N-Dales should be practicing your moves, 
the big day is Aug 26th. Last but not least, 
CSSA is closer than you think, everyone will 
be heading to Kansas City on Thursday Aug 
31st.

Pickup Truck Club
By: Charlie Beasor

Greetings to all members of Tangier. The 
Pickup Truck Club is still around and short 
of membership and still needs some new 
members.

 We will meet on the first Tuesday of 
every month at 7:00 pm upstairs by the 
game room. 

 This day has been changed due to the 
Potentate’s request.

 Hope to see new members

 Mobile Nobles
By: Dave Stolp

The month of July is 
now in the record book for “Old 357” and 
our crew members. The train is performing 
well thanks to the continued dedication of 
Dan Waldron and Larry Drews who perform 
all the required maintenance.

As some of you may have noticed we have 
completely redone the restroom on the train. 
This was done at a cost of material more than 
$1000 plus volunteer labor. This cost comes 
directly from our operating budget. We try to 
recover some of this cost by asking a small 
donation by all who use the restroom. This 
is not working well at this time. The train 
operates for our unit and the Divan. We are 
considering closing the restroom to all others 
if our donations do not improve. We prefer 
not to do this. We ask your cooperation.

The “Little Train” was a big hit at the 
annual picnic. We will continue using this 
miniature train at events when possible.

“Old 357” is on schedule to attend the 
August parades at Carson and Millard. The 
train has been known to be on site at the 
Shiners Night at the Races on August 18th. 
The train will also will be traveling to CSSA. 
Please contact Larry Drews or Dan Waldron 
if you plan to ride the train to Overland Park. 
They will have the date and time of departure 
from Tangier.

Some of our members have agreed to 
appear at the Shrine N Dales on August 
26th. They plan on being voted the “Best 
Act”. This is a challenge for the rest of the 
“dancers”. JUST TRY TO OUT PERFORM 
THEM.

That’s it for now as I on off to clean more 
windows on the train.

Quote:  Humor is just another defense 
against the universe. Mel Brooks.

Jo De Ra
By: Rib Eye Costello

Moila! Greetings to all JoDeRa and 
potential new members, (if any). Remember, 
the free drink and dinner offer still stands. 
Please keep an eye open for potential new 
members.

First, I would like to congratulate my 
Secretary, Jim Reese on becoming a new 
Grandpa, his daughter gave birth to a baby 
boy, weighing 8 lbs. congratulations to both 
of them.

What a big turnout we had during our 
June and July parades. Thank you to those 
who participated and would like to ask for 
some assistance in our upcoming parades due 
to vacations and family events. The August 
parades will be: August 5, Carson, and August 
26, Millard. A quick note about the Carson 
Parade; they have the best Oasis, where we 
can have fresh corn out of the cornfields, and 
what a treat. Bob Krause really enjoys it as 
he’s able to eat as much as he can hold. (His 
record is six)

As always, we would like to encourage our 
members to attend our monthly meeting: it’s 
on the first Monday of every month at Brother 
Sebastians, at 6:30. Our Captain Tom, would 
love to see you and maybe he might buy you 
a drink. Hope to see you there.

Three people were sentenced to die at the 
guillotine. The first one was Darren Carlson a 
lawyer. He was led to a platform, blindfolded 
and had his head put on the block. The 
executioner pulled the lanyard, but nothing 
happened. To avoid a messy lawsuit, the 
authorities let Darren go free.

The next was Father O’Malley. They put 
on his blindfolded, head on the block and the 
executioner pulled the lanyard, but the blade 
didn’t go down. They thought it must have 
been divine intervention, so they let the priest 
go. 

The last person was Bob Krause, an ex-
engineer. He waived his right to a blindfold, 
so they led him to the guillotine and put his 
head on the block. As he lay there, he shouted, 
“Hey, wait! I think I see your problem!”

Till Next time.

 Tangier Pirates
By Dave Larsen, Secretary

Th’ annual tankin’ trip down th’ Elkhorn 
was a success. Everyone who attended had 
a great time.

Thank ye t’ everyone who came out ‘n 
helped at th’ picnic servin’ grub.

Th’ Chicken Noodle luncheon will be 
November 19th from 11:00 am to 2:00 pm. 
Be sure t’ be watchin’ th’ Hotsands fer further 
information.

Th’ next Pirates meetin’ will be August 
28th at 6:30 pm. Pirates meet on th’ 4th 
Monday at 6:30pm every other month on 
odd numbered months. 

We be always lookin’ fer new Pirates so 
if ye be interested in joinin’ Pirates ye can 
email OmahaTangierPirates@gmail.com.
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By: Jan Moore

Hi to all, hope this finds you cool and 
comfortable.

I missed last month, due to some surgery 
that I had on my nose. I can breathe much 
better now and am glad I had it done. For 
those that sent cards or good wishes, I thank 
you.

The bakeless bake sale has proven to be a 
success once again. As of today (June 28) we 
have received just over $600. All of this will 
be sent to the General Auxiliary for use at the 
Shriners Hospitals for Children – Twin Cities. 
As always, we thank you for all the support 
you extend to the Auxiliary. We couldn’t do 
as much if it wasn’t for the whole of Tangier 
and all of our good folks. We will still gladly 
accept any monies that you want to send in 
for this project. It is NOT too late.

Just a reminder that we can no longer 
send the little bottles of toiletries to the 
hospital. Due to regulations enacted by the 
health boards, the hospital can no longer 
give them out. If you still have some, there 
are other places that would benefit, such as 
the Veteran’s Home, the Masonic Home at 
Plattsmouth, or the Open Door Mission. We 
still have the chance to do some good with 
the little toiletries we all collect as we travel.

Our annual STYLE SHOW, BAZAAR, 
AND LUNCHEON will be held on October 
7 at the Shrine Center. We will open to sell 
our handmade goods at 11:00 am, lunch will 
be served at noon, and the style show will 
follow. The cost will be $10 per person. Don 
Perry will be our chef again this year. Thanks 
Don for caring about the Auxiliary. If you 
wish to reserve a table please let one of us 
know. You can call Jan Larsen, Faye Daniels, 
or the office and reserve a table. A table will 
seat eight people.

As every article I write says, thanks for the 
aluminum tabs. Please keep saving them, they 
bring a great deal of money for the Auxiliary. 
The money from tabs goes to the wheelchair 
fund. The kids use the wheelchairs like they 
are made of reinforced steel and alas they are 
not. We constantly have a need for money for 
this fund. To everyone that collects and sends 
us tabs, THANK YOU.

Stay safe and cool and be kind to one 
another, I will talk with you again next month.

 Women’s 
        Auxiliary

 Shrine Bowl Unit
By: Tom Erickson

Greetings from the Shrine Bowl Unit. 
What a great turn out the unit had for the 
July 4th Ralston parade. It was mentioned 
that it was the best turnouts for a parade in 
years and all had a great time. Thanks to 
all of those that were able to make it out. 
There are more parades on the schedule and 
I would encourage you to come out if you 
haven’t yet this year as it a good way to 
show your support.

I know its hard to believe but football 
season is around the corner and ticket sales 
for the Big Red Prime Rib Dinners have 
already started. I’ll report on the guest 
speakers in future editions.

CSSA is also coming up at the end of 
August and most of the arrangements have 
been made but if you are interested in going 
please let our Commander know.

The annual SBU picnic will be held 
August 12th at Arnold Nelson’s and we all 
want to Thank You in advance Arnie. The 
bus and unit members will also be heading 
out to the Shrine Night at the Races on 
Friday Aug 18th. That is all for now so we 
will see you at a parade, a picnic or the races.

If interested, any Noble is more than 
welcome to attend our meeting to learn 
more about our unit

We meet on the second Tuesday of the 
month at 6:30 in the lower level for dinner and 
our meeting begins at 7:00.

Motor A
By: Larry Hulsebus

As always, Motor “A” was pleased to 
participate in the Ralston Parade on July 4th, 
and even a EF2 Tornado couldn’t stop Steve 
from coming and joining in on the parade. 
Dirk Chilton, as his Little 57’ reads, had a 
problem, he lost 2 nuts, and his seat fell apart 
at the back. Of course when you go at those 
high rate of speeds, parts can fly all over!  Dirk 
(Dick) just chalked it off as another day at the 
race track with his Little 57’ and needing some 
minor repairs. Rumor has it that Dirk is the 
name Dick uses at the race car circuit?

Our August meeting will be at Dirk and 
Rosemary’s house and we would love to see 
anyone interested in joining our unit to join us.

Birthday greetings for July go out to Lindsey 
Gobbett, Scott Clark, and Gene Bowman and 
a Happy Anniversary wish to Roger & Karen 
McCauley.

Until next time, “keep your gas tanks full 
and remember to turn the key.”

   Motor B
By Ed Hatter
 
We are hitting the road 

for Dinner Ride meetings. We had seven bikes 
and two cars make the ride to Toby Jack’s 
Steak House in Mineola, Iowa on July 10th. 
The weather was a little warm, but the ride 
home was great. I love riding Highway 275 
in Iowa, nice swiping curves. Our first dinner 
ride was to Round the Bend in South Bend, 
Nebraska in June. In August we are headed to 
Bulldog’s Bar and Grill in Murdock for some 
of the best hamburgers around on August 7th. 
Meet us at Tangier at 5:30, kick stands up at 
5:45. If you’re running late meet us at the 
restaurant at 7:00.

We will be helping the Blue Knights with 
the Police Motorcycle Skills Competition at 
Dillon Brothers on Friday’s practice day and 
Saturday’s competition on July 29 and 30th. 
This is a blast to watch, these guys have some 
awesome skills.

We are going to be planning some short 
rides this summer to some fairly local 
attractions. We plan to ride to Old Trusty 
Days on September 9th or 10th in Clay 
Center, NE to see some antique tractors, cars, 
and trucks, gas, steam, and hot air powered. 
We are also planning to make it to some of 
the cars shows. If something comes to mind, 
please email me and we will set up a ride. 
I like heading to some local orchards during 
the fall harvest for some apple pie and ice 
cream.

If you have a motorcycle or have an 
interest in motorcycles, we have all kind of 
bikes in our unit, so come out and join us. 
Feel free to email at ed.hatter@gmail.com 
with questions. 

Ride Safe and watch out for Motorcycles.

 Tangier Band
By: John Herbolsheimer

The Band has been busy 
this parade season, and we are 
happy to report the addition of a new band 
member! Wesley has made a great addition to 
our trumpet section, and it’s been a pleasure 
to have his daughter join us for parades and 
at the picnic this year. Sadly, we had to say 
goodbye to our flutist, Nathan, as he accepted 
a new position in Sioux City. We wish him 
the best of luck and hope that he visits when 
in town again! Our monthly meetings will be 
on hold until September due to parades and 
other commitments. 

The Band is looking for band 
instrumentalists, and we can always use more 
brass, woodwind, and percussion players. 
Even if you think you’ve been out of practice 
for too long, sit in with us and you’ll be 
surprised at how quickly it all comes back to 
you! If you need an instrument, we might be 
able to find one for you. If you are interested, 
please contact John Herbolsheimer at 
herboljohn@hotmail.com.

 Please continue to support the efforts and 
fund-raising activities of your local clubs, 
units and lodges.

Wish ing

Velma Wolf 

HAPPY 100TH 

BIRTHDAY

Back on 
JULY 24th 

 

Widow of form
er Shrine

r Robert
 E. Wolf.

Wish ing

Velma Wolf 

HAPPY 100TH 

BIRTHDAY

Back on 
JULY 24th 

 

Widow of form
er Shrine

r Robert
 E. Wolf.
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By: Jim Sklenar - 
Raban of the Clan 

Howdy Cuzins! How ya
’ll doin? Hope you and yours are doin well. 

A big thanks to everyone that helped with the 
shrine Bowl, Soccer Classic and parades this 
Spring! What important events too! Things 
are really startin to heat up! 

How ya’ll doin? Thank you to everyone 
that helped out with another great Hillbilly 
Initiation Ceremony and rib dinner in June! It 
sure was a whole lotta fun. A great big thanks 
goes out to everyone that helped. It takes 
quite a few cuzins and gals to get it done, and 
we did! How did ya’ll like the pot luck and 
ribs? I swear some of ya’ll had some mighty 
fine lookin Horse duevers, side dishes and 
desserts. Thank you to everyone that brung 
something. The Vittle Fixers did a wonderful 
job a cookin too. I’m still full…… The degree 
could not happened without all you cuzins and 
gals that helped with the set up and decorating, 
registration, degree work, food and beverages, 
country store and clean up. I hope I didn’t miss 
anyone. And like always, everyone seemed to 
pitch in and help wherever they was needed. 
Great job everyone! Lastly, I want to thank all 
the Divan Cuzins and Gals that showed up. 
We are lucky to have such supportive Divan 
full of Hillbillies. 

 Congratulations to all the new Cuzins and 
Gals. I hope you will jump in and feel right at 
home as our newest Hillbillies. The Clan looks 
forward to getting to know you all real soon. 
You will be getting your cards, certificates 
and official Hillbilly News very soon. Also, 
please be sure that Ms Cheryl Wonder has 
your computer mail address, so we can send 
you information and updates about Hillbilly 
happenings. Welcome Cuzins and Gals!! 

 SAVE THESE DATES:
August 5th – Carson Days Parade – 

Hillbillies in costume! Workin on a 
parade vehicle too….

September 30th - Fall Initiation and Chili 
Dump at Ralph’s 

November 11th – Hillbilly Tailgate Party at 
the Shrine – Nebraska vs Minnesota 

December 28th – Hillbilly Christmas Party
What do you think we should do this fall? 

Have you got an idea you would like to see us 
try? Please let me or one of the other officers 
know what you’re thinkin. We are always 
looking for new ideas to try.  

Like always, keep an eye on the Hot Sands 
and your computer for Hillbilly news and 
updates.  Please make sure we have your 
contact information to include your email. If 
you have any questions about the Hillbillies, 
please call Cuzin Cheryl in the Shrine office 
or me.  

I hope everyone is having a great parade 
season and summer. Isn’t it great to be a 
Shriner!! Honor the Cob!

 Hillbilly News

CIRCUS PROGRAM
ADVERTISING
SEMINAR AND 
WORKSHOP

AUGUST 24, 6:30 PM
Nobles and Ladies Invited

The Blood Drive
at Tangier has
been moved to 

August 19
instead of
August 5.
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* CSSA 2017 * 
CENTRAL STATES SHRINE ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL CONVENTION 
OVERLAND PARK, KS 

 

August 31 – SEPT 2, 2017 (Thursday – Sunday) 
DRURY INN & SUITES OVERLAND PARK 

10963 Metcalf Ave 
Overland Park, KS 

913-345-1500 
Tangier will make all arrangements for your room and events. 

The cost PER COUPLE for the room (double occupancy), registration and  
               (hospitality at the hotel) for Thursday through Saturday are as follows: 
 

• $545  Two Double Beds Deluxe or One King Bed Deluxe 
 

• $615  Two Room Suite – Two Double Beds or One King Bed 
 

o $70 Per Couple for registration & hospitality only 
  
LADIES LUNCH – TBA 

 
All rooms have a mini fridge and microwave.   
Complimentary Hot Breakfast. 
Each evening from 5:30p to 7:00p – Free hot food and cold beverages. 
Overnight parking. 
 

Members attending will pay Tangier directly 
A $100 deposit is due by June 15, 2017 with the balance due by Aug 1, 2017 

 
You may pay by credit card by calling Sandy at 402-392-0404 or stopping by the Shrine Center 

Monday through Friday 8:00 am – 4:00 pm 
A credit card will need to be presented to the hotel upon check in for incidentals 

 
The rooms are available for the same rate for two days before and two days after, based on 

availability. 
Please fill out the following information and submit with your payment. 
 
 

Name:______________________________________________________  Unit/Club:___________________ 

Lady:________________________________________ Ladies Lunch? Yes________ No_________ 

Address:_________________________________________________ City:___________________________  

State:__________ Zip:______________ Best phone to contact:___________________________________ 

Room Type:_____________________________ King or Double Beds:_______________________________ 

Arrival Date:____________________________ Departure Date:___________________________________ 

Payment Type and Amount_________________________________________________________________ 
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Noble 
of the 
Month...

Rod Larsen

Tangier Shrine

January 2017
Bill German

February 2017

Kim Gardner
May 2017

Jim Toft
June 2017

John Knickman
July 2017

Joe Hodges
April 2017

Stan Garner
March 2017

The Past Potentate’s Ladies had a recent trip to Nebraska City. They visited Mayhew Cabin, Arbor Lodge, and 
had lunch at the Lied Lodge. Those attending were Kathy Courtnage, Yvette Lovell, Jackie Maline, Cheryl 
Wonder, Carole Wilczewski, Randy Brummett, Sandy Parks, Donna Hadcock, and Heidi Jackson.

Past Potentate Ladies
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Strong	Legs	Run	That	Weak	Legs	May	Run	

  

 

2017 BIG RED DINNERS 
 

We are happy to continue with our 5 BIG RED DINNERS this year which are hosted by our unit.  The 
dinner dates are SEPT. 21ST, OCT. 19TH, NOV. 16TH, JAN. 18TH AND FEB. 15TH.  NO DECEMBER 
DINNER.  Doors will open at 6:00 p.m. and dinner is served at 7:00.  Enjoy a great prime rib dinner and 
listen to our guest speakers.   

This year we have lined up several wonderful speakers including former Nebraska football player and 
Outland Trophy winner Aaron Taylor, as well as All-Americans Brenden Stai and Jason Peters.  

Ticket price for all 5 dinners is $140.  Ticket sales are limited to the first 300 and closed at that point.  
FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED.  All tables are reserved so we need to know who you sat with last year or 
if you are new to our dinners.  It would be very helpful if a person could get your group’s names and 
checks together before sending them to me.  We will do our best to accommodate everyone’s orders. 

Tickets will be mailed out around the first of August.  If you have any questions, please call Rob Kuhl at 
(402) 672-4925 or Bill Harper at (402) 680-6551.  Thank you for supporting the Tangier Shrine Bowl Unit. 

              

2017 BIG RED DINNERS 

Name:               

Address:        City and Zip:       

Telephone:        

Number of tickets:    @ $140 each (includes five dinners) =       

Last year I sat at a reserved table with:          

I am new to the dinners:      Y       N   

 
Make checks payable to and remit to: Tangier Shrine Bowl Unit  

C/O Rob Kuhl 
2809 S. 125th Ave., Suite 284 
Omaha, NE 68144 

 
 

Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Shrine Bowl Unit.  Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions.	
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(Tentative Schedule) All Races are non sanctioned unless otherwise stated
August
	 Fri	 4	 NASCAR Weekly Points Night, All Classes (except Hobbies) 7:15 
	 Fri	 11	 OFF
	 Fri	 18	 NASCAR Weekly Points Night, All Classes 7:15
       Sat/Sun	19/20  Kenny Wallace Driving Experience 
	 Fri	 25	 SPEEDY BILL MEMORIAL, NE 360’s and other classes)  7:15
	 Thurs	 31	 MLRA, Unsanctioned B Mods and Stock Cars 7:15
September
	 Sun	 3	 ALLSTAR CHAMPIONSHIP SUNDAY, NASCAR Weekly Points Night, All Classes  + GOTRA  6:00 
	 Sat	 30	 MIDWEST FALL BRAWL, 360 Sprints,  Malvern Bank SLM’s, Modlites 7:15
             October (Breast Cancer Awareness Month, Watch for details)                                                                                                                           
	 Thur	 12	 SPEEDWAY MOTORS CORNHUSKER CLASSIC Practice
	 Fri	 13	 SPEEDWAY MOTORS CORNHUSKER CLASSIC, A Mods, B Mods, BRLM, Stock Cars, 
			   Hobbies and Compacts both nights of the Cornhusker  
	 Sat	 14   SPEEDWAY MOTORS CORNHUSKER CLASSIC

                                                                                                                       
 NASCAR Weekly Classes include; Super Late Models, A Mods, B Mods, Stock Car/ProAms.

Bragging Rights Late Models (BRLM), Compacts and Hobby Stocks
I-80speedway.com

Follow Us

I-80 Speedway: Bigger & Better - 2017 Schedule

Tangier Shrine
Vintage Iron Club Presents:

Food, Drink, Raffles, Door Prizes & FUN FOR ALL!!

Show & Shine from 11:00 - 4:00
Registration 8:00 - 11:00

(Pre-Registration Deadline September 20, 2017)
Sponsor Awards for Cars, Trucks & Motorcycles

DJ Music
All Day

Awards Presented at 3:00
September 24, 2017 (Rain or Shine)
Tangier Shrine Center • 2823 S. 84th Street

*OPEN TO THE PUBLIC*

Summer’s EndSummer’s End
Show & ShineShow & Shine

“Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Shrine activities” 
“Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions”



14

AUGUST 2017TANGIER “HOT SANDS”

Kevin's Mac:Tangier:	Hot	Sands	2017 :08_AugHotSands_2017 Folder:Articles Aug	2017:Parade	List	2017.xlsx

DATE LOCATION LINE	UP	TIME	 START	TIME OASIS Line	up	Location

5-Aug CARSON,	IA 9:30	AM 10:30	AM Community	Ctr
On	Park	Rd,	enter	lineup	area	from	
N. Commercial	&	North	St

19-Aug Bellevue 9:00	AM 10:00	AM Tangier?? waiting	on	details

26-Aug MILLARD 10:00	AM 11:00	AM 131st	and	Old	L	St

4-Sep CSSA	-	Overland	Pk 9:00	AM 10:00	AM
Building	#40	parking	lot,	9401	Indian	
Creek	Parkway.

4-Sep SCHUYLER 1:00	PM 2:00	PM Oak	Ballroom On	D	Street	and	on	East	10th	Street

9-Sep PLATTSMOUTH 5:00	PM 6:00	PM
Masonic	Home	
(Before	parade)

At	the	Masonic	Home

16-Sep NEBRASKA	CITY 12:00	PM 1:00	PM Eagles	Club East	Corso	from	16th	to	19th

We had another very successful Show & Shine, No rain, just sunshine and lots of Cars, Trucks, Motorcycles, Pedal Cars and 
even a Tractor. We hope everyone enjoyed the day! Thanks for all the help inside the Center and outside in the lot.  Thanks to the 
Provost for  parking, Rod Larsen & Jim Smith for setting up the P.A. system and to P.P. Frank Kroupa  for announcing.  Also to 
the Bartenders, Cooks and Demolay for serving. To the Racers for the Ice Cream, Directors Staffette’s for doing the Raffle and 
Silent Auction and the Shrine Bowl for the T-Shirt sales.  Thanks to Angie Larsen and Walt Keast for the 50/50 Raffle. Rosemary 
Thomas for the People’s Choice drawing. Thank you to the Vintage Iron Club for the Registration and Judging. A big “Thank 
You” to the 29 Sponsors, (Outside Business’s and Units & Clubs). The Potentate & Car Show Committee want to say Thanks to 
Everyone!
Car Show Sponsors 
American Laboratories		
American Lift & Sign		
Bo’s Storage			 
Briggs Inc.			 
Burton Plumbing & Heatiing	
Clubhouse Lounge		
E&H Transportation		
Hillcrest Landing		
Hoppy’s Hauling		
Jack Gardner’s Auto & Trailers	
Jim Jacobson, LLC
Keast Chevrolet
Kelly Ryan Equipment Co
Montclair Insurance Group
Omaha Gun Club
Redshaw Paint Supply
REW Materials
Rod & Angie Larsen
Subway Sandwiches (84th St. Store)
Ty’s Outdoor Power		

SHBD SHOW & SHINE CAR SHOW

Tangier Units & Clubs Sponsors
Tangier Corvette Club
Tangier Hillbillies
Tangier Hospital Float
Tangier Keystone Kops
Tangier Mobile Nobles
Tangier Mo-Ri Shrine Club
Tangier Provost
Tangier Vintage Iron
Sat-Ra Temple #59 Daughters of the Nile

Bold and italic are confirmed
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Scottish Rite
Masonic Center
Calendar of Events

CHECK THE DATE

For Many Events At Scottish Rite Masonic Center
If you prefer you can register online:

www.scottishriteomaha.org 
Click on “Events Calendar”, the month, scroll down to find 

an event, “View Details”, and finally “Register & Pay”.  
Call the office if you have questions, 402-342-1300

August 12	 Knights of St. Andrew meeting 9:00 am

August 17	 Nebraska 33° Banquet

August 20	 Scottish Rite Picnic at Cooper Farm 

4:00 pm

August 21	 NO AUGUST BUSINESS MEETING OR 

DINNER

BE SURE TO SUPPORT YOUR BLUE LODGE 
AND ALL APPENDANT BODIES!

Omaha York Rite
Dates to Remember

Omaha York Rite
DATES TO REMEMBER

FOR MANY EVENTS AT SCOTTISH RITE MASONIC CENTER 
If you prefer you can register online: www.scottishriteomaha.org, 

Click on “Events Calendar”, the month, scroll down to find an event, 
“View Details”, and finally “Register & Pay”.

Call the office if you have questions, 402-342-1300

August 4	Mt. Calvary Commandery #1 Catered 
Dinner 6:30 pm, Meeting 7:30 pm, PMC 

August 9	Florence Chapter #61 RAM Pot Luck 
Dinner 6:30 pm, Meeting 7:30 pm, PMC

August 14	 Omaha Chapter #1 RAM Meeting 
7:30 pm, BenMC

August 17	 York Rite Dark Social at Cascio’s

2017 Tangier Shrine Membership Goals

TANGIER:08_August_HotSands_2017:Articles	Aug	2017:Membership	Goals	2017_Aug	HS.xlsx,	7/17/17

	2017	Tangier	Shrine	Membership	Goals
Welcome	1	New	Noble	for	the	month	of	June
William	Childers

Unit	Name 2017	Goal YTD Club	Name 2017	Goal YTD
Arab	Patrol 2 Arbor	Shrine 3
Band 2 Boone	&	Crockett 5
Chanters 2 1 Botna	Valley 2
Clowns 4 1 Computer	Club 2
Cycle	Patrol 1 Corvette	Club 4 1
Directors	Staff 5 Crescent 2
Greeters 2 Fremont 4 3
Hospital	Float 2 Mo	Ri 4
Jo	De	Ra 2 North	Bend	 2
Keystone	Kops 5 1 Oasis 3
Legion	of	Honor 3 Past	Masters 2
Mobile	Nobles 3 4 Pirates 4
Motor	A 2 Racers 3
Motor	B 2 Ritual	Divan 1
Provost	Guard 5 3 Road	Runners 2
Roadsters	II 2 2 Sand	Hills 3
Shrine	Bowl 5 2 Vintage	Iron 4 4
Unit	Total 49 14 Wise	Ashes 3

Yoshi 3 1
Club	Total 56 9

Attention	All	Clubs	and	Units Past	Potentates 4 2
some	of	you	of	have	started	out Trustees 4
on	the	right	foot.	Let's	keep	the Divan 7
race	going	and	make	our	goal Tangier	2017	Total 120 25
for	2017!!	Congratulations
Mobile	Nobles,	Roadster	II	and	Vintage	Iron
have	met	their	Goals.

We	all	
are	on	
the		
M	
E	
M	
B	
E	
R	
S	
H	
I	
P	

Team	in		
2017!	
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Tangier Shriners and the members of 
FSCAN Nebraska invite you to join  

Illustrious Sir Jim Hirl at Willow Lakes Golf Course 

(25th St, South of Hwy 370 in Bellevue) 

 for the 2017 Tangier Pote’s Golf Outing  

Friday October 6, 2017, 10:00 Shotgun, registration at 9:00 

Golf, Cart, Drinks, Food and Prizes 

Nobles, Ladies and Guests are Welcome 

Cost is $80.00 per player $320.00 per foursome 

Team Name _______________________________ 

Player 1 Name____________________________________________ 

Player 2 Name____________________________________________ 

Player 3 Name____________________________________________ 

Player 4 Name____________________________________________ 

Team Captain contact phone or email:_________________________ 

Contact Gary Unger 402-651-9710 or Pete Larson 402-659-5960 with questions. 

Drop off new registrations at Tangier, 84th and Center by 29 September. 

No need to re-register. 

Sponsorships Available! 

Potentate  $425 (includes 4 golfers,  signage on your cart and a hole sign) 

Rabban $100 (hole sign) 

Friend of Tangier $25.00 

Please circle you sponsorship level 

PLEASE NOTE THE NEW 
DATE! 
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Please	Contact	the	Tangier	Office	for	Table	Reservations	and	Ticket	Purchases

Saturday,	August	26th	

$10	Cover	Fee

	
Buy	a	table	of	8	for	$90.00	*	

	

*Table	reservation	price	includes	8	tickets	and	a	pitcher	of	beer	or	
Pitcher	of	Panty	Ripper	Punch	and	Special	Party	favors*	

	“Proceeds	are	for	the	benefit	of	Tangier	Shrine	Center,	Payments	are	not	deductible	as	charitable	contributions”	

 Specia
l

Guest 

Omaha 
Beef

“Rump Roaste
rs”
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Sunday, September 

10,2017
11:00 am - 7:00 pm

at Tangier Shrine Center

84th & Tangier Way

( just south of Center Street)

Dine In or Come by our Convenient 
Drive Up Area for Carry Out.

Public 

Invited

Contact the Tangier Shrine Office 
to sign up to Volunteer 402-392-0404

Volunteers Needed!

MEALS
$8.00 

in advance

OR
$10.00 
at the door

“Proceeds are for the benefit of Tangier Shrine activities” and “Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions”

Bring your whole family for “A little bit of Italy”

(East side of Shrine building) 
Where you don’t even have to 

get out of your car.
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OSNOV15GAGU
shrinershospitalsforchildren.org

Gaining a Greater Understanding of Complex 
Orthopaedic Conditions 

Our in-house research teams include renowned 
experts whose discoveries have changed treatment 
methodologies and improved the lives of countless 
children coping with debilitating conditions. Shriners 
Hospitals for Children® is committed to the pursuit 
of knowledge that improves medical care.
 
Research with the Potential to Change Lives
Here are some examples of ongoing efforts related 
to orthopaedics at our official research centers:  

• Researchers at Shriners Hospitals for  
Children — Canada have made many 
discoveries related to the treatment of 
osteogenesis imperfecta (OI), as well as its 
genetic cause. OI is a hereditable connective 
tissue disorder that is mainly characterized 
by bone fragility. Researchers at our Canada 
location have contributed to the understanding 
that, in the majority of patients, OI is caused 
by mutations in the two genes that encode 
collagen, the primary building block of bones. 
One aspect of current research focuses on the 
disease-causing mutation in OI type V.  

• At Shriners Hospitals for Children — Northern 
California, Diana Farmer, M.D., is working 
hard to correct spina bifida and other fetal 
malformations before birth through the use 
of in-utero surgery and examining stem cell 
grafts in experimental models. In addition, 
Laura Borodinsky, Ph.D., recently obtained 
novel evidence that folate increases the 
ability of cells on the two sides of the spinal 
cord to fuse together to prevent spina bifida, 
which explains why adding folic acid to the 
maternal diet diminishes the frequency of 
spina bifida. Also, Michelle James, M.D., chief 
of orthopaedics, is developing new tests and 
procedures to enhance functional recovery 

from hand malformations and injuries. If 
successful, Dr. James’ studies will help 
children who have congenital thumb problems 
be better able to grip objects.   

• The research team at Shriners Hospitals 
for Children — Philadelphia is dedicated to 
clinical and laboratory research that advances 
scientific knowledge around the prevention 
and treatment of mobility issues resulting 
from injury or disease affecting the brain. 
Under the leadership of Peter Crino, M.D., 
Ph.D., the Brain Development and Plasticity 
team is making strides in understanding the 
causes of cerebral palsy (CP) and developing 
therapies for its prevention and treatment. 
Laura Goetzl, M.D., is researching the 
maternal factors that cross the placenta 
and cause the fetus to develop CP. Once 
fully developed, these tests can be used to 
pinpoint the timing of in-utero brain injury that 
leads to CP, and potentially to monitor the 
effects of in-utero treatments to reduce brain 
injury.  Tanya Ferguson, Ph.D., is also testing a 
drug that could be given to pregnant women 
who experience an episode that puts their 
baby at risk for CP. And, Sam Lee, Ph.D., is 
using advanced muscle-stimulating techniques 
combined with physical therapy to help 
children with CP improve their ability to use a 
tricycle for fun and aerobic conditioning.   

Committed to Our Mission of Improving Lives
These are just a few of the many studies being 
conducted at our research centers that will, 
hopefully, lead to improved lives and improved 
treatments for children coping with a wide range of 
orthopaedic conditions. We are proud of the work 
being done throughout the Shriners Hospitals for 
Children health care system to add to the worldwide 
body of medical knowledge and change lives.
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The Experts in Men’s Health

•	Custom ED Treatments, 99% Effective
•	Low Testosterone Treatments
•	Non-Surgical Penile Enhancements
•	NeoGraft Hair Restoration
•	Private Exam Rooms 
•	Confidential Consultations
•	Guaranteed & Immediate Results

We Can Help When the Pills Fail!

Join the thousands of patients who are no longer suffering 
because they had the courage to call NuMale Medical Center.

402-807-2002 • www.NuMale.com
Call or Visit Us Online Today!
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Trusted Service. Sound Advice. Fast Decisions.

GreatWesternBank.com     402.952.6000
©2015, Great Western Bank

Medicare Supplement
Individual Health Insurance
Dental Protection
Life Insurance

Established in 2001, GoldKey Consulting 
specializes in the senior market, working 
with and educating people who are turn-
ing 65 or just coming into Medicare for 
the first time.
We take the time to explain ALL of your 
options and help you pick a plan that’s 
right for your individual needs.

4602 N 192nd Terrace Cir.  Elkhorn, NE 68022
Toll Free: (866) 630-0191 Fax: (402) 498-8392 

Email: goldkey2@cox.net
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Residential & Commercial
LICENSED • INSURED • BONDED

NO JOB TOO SMALL!!

DAVID E. ANDERSON

Business: 553-1565
Fax: 553-3014

1707 N. 42 St., #17 • Omaha, Ne 68111

DAVID’S ELECTRIC

“The Agency That Works For You.”  

 

Rob Kuhl 
(402) 932-9293

2809 S 125th Ave., Suite 284 
Omaha, NE 68144 

www.MonclairInsuranceGroup.com

Don Kroupa Ins. Agency
Specializing in All Types of Insurance

402.895.1030
kroupains@dkia.omhcoxmail.com

12865 Deauville Dr.
1 Blk. So. of 129th & Q St.

Omaha, NE 68137-3293
Fax: 402.895.1118

SHRINER PARADE FAVORITE

All Terrain Scooters
3 or 4 wheeled
Variety of size
and weight limits
Large selection
of scooter
accessories

Omaha

Fremont

4924 Center St.
 (402) 315­1930

424 West 23rd St.
(402) 727­1070

Visit our in store display

Shrine Members
 Tim Mendoza & 
Todd Davison 
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HEAFEY HEAFEY HOFFMANN

DWORAK  &  CUTLER
M O R T U A R I E S  A N D  C R E M A T O R Y

(402) 391-3900 Our Legacy Of
Service Continues…

www.heafeyheafey.com

WEST CENTER ROAD CHAPEL 
12100 West Center Rd. • 402-391-3900

16TH & VINTON STREET CHAPEL
2466 South 16th St. • 402-346-1144

BELLEVUE MEMORIAL CHAPEL
2202 Hancock St., Bellevue • 402-291-5000

• Advanced Funeral Planning Professionals
•Cremation • Spacious Facilities

(Toll Free)
877-885-3278
712-482-6491

(Toll Free)
800-234-4927
712-755-2116

Oakland, Iowa
405 S. Hwy.

Harlan, Iowa
2101 23rd Street

Looking For A Diamond?

See Bob Malashock at 
Malashock Jewelry. As a Certified 
Gemologist with the American 
Gem Society and a fellow Mason, 
Bob will ensure you get the most 
for your money.

Most importantly, Bob will make 
sure you understand the real 
way diamonds are priced so that 
you are certain to choose the 
stone thats right for you or your 
immediate family member.

Please call Bob to set up an 
appointment or stop in during our 
normal store hours.

Don’t forget to mention that you 
are a fellow Mason to receive your 
special price.

Village Pointe South
16811 Burke Street

(402) 496-9990
 Email: masonic@malashocks.com

Tangier 
Shrine has
Banquet 

Halls 
For 

Rent
Contact Office:
(402) 392-0404
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Lawnmowers • Snowblowers • 
Trimmers • Blowers • Chainsaws
Generators for Home & Business

Rich Almgren 
556-1610

4524 Leavenworth, Omaha

www.outdoorpowergroup.net

Invite Someone to Become a Shriner Today!

www.MrEdsFlags.com
Store 800-721-3524

Fax 712-323-3609
19278 Conifer Lane

Council Bluffs, IA. 51503

DEAN
712-323-7095
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Kevin's Mac:Tangier: Hot Sands 2017 :08_AugHotSands_2017 Folder:Links:Unit&ClubMeeting2017_Aug.xlsx, 7/19/17

UNITS TIME MEETING DATE LOCATION CONTACT PHONE DIVAN REP
Arab	Patrol 7:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier Paul Ballinger 402-990-9380 Steve Elliott
Band 7:00	P.M. 4th Thursday Tangier John Herbolsheimer 402-670-8599 Bryan Deming
Chanters 7:00	P.M. Every Monday Tangier Joel Perry 402-672-2500 Ron Barber
Clowns 6:30	P.M. 1st Friday Tangier Russel Ovens 402-880-7356 Mike Gardner
Cycle	Patrol 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Various Phil Stier 402-670-8069 Dave Shaw
Directors	Staff 7:00	P.M. 4th Monday Tangier Don Larson 402-650-2929 Dave Norton
Greeters 7:00	P.M. 2nd Tuesday Tangier Don Mastny 402-699-2724 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Hospital	Float 6:30	P.M. 3rd Saturday Various Michael Donham 402-558-9032 Mike Stuhr
Jo	De	Ra 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Brother Sebastian's Tom Upton 402-618-9972 I.S. Jim Hirl
Keystone	Kops 7:30	P.M. 2nd Friday Tangier Travis Drews 402-657-7690 Dave Norton
Legion	of	Honor 7:00	P.M. 1st Tuesday Tangier Jeremy Martin 402-216-4154 Bob Schapp
Mobile	Nobles 11:00	A.M. 1st Saturday Tangier Dan Waldron 402-680-8126 Al Smith
Motor	A 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Various Alllen Patton 402-990-2463 Ron Barber
Motor	B 6:30	P.M. 1st Monday Tangier Carl Lewis 402-203-5945 Al Smith
Oriental	Band 7:00	P.M. 1st & 2nd Monday Various Don Peterson 402-957-5865 All
Provost	Guard 7:00	P.M. 3rd Thursday Tangier Andy Freeman 402-960-3816 Dave Norton
Roadster	II 7:00	P.M. 3rd Wednesday Fremont Lodge Jerry Nielsen 402-721-2785 All
Shrine	Bowl 7:00	P.M. 2nd Tuesday Various John Golden 402-639-7138 Mike Gardner

CLUBS TIME MEETING DATE LOCATION CONTACT PHONE DIVAN REP
Arbor 7:00	P.M. Last Tuesday Nebraska City Various Mel Jeanneret 402-873-1182 Bob Schapp
Boone	&	Crockett 6:30	P.M. 1st Thursday Tangier Alan Cohen 402-250-0666 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Botna	Valley 6:30	P.M. 4th Tuesday Various Jay DeYoung 712-370-1477 Jim Hirl
Cabiri Quarterly Gorat's Frank Kroupa 402-670-5780 Ralph Joos Jr PP
Corvette	Club 6:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier Pete Larson 402-659-5960 Dave Norton
Crescent 6:00	P.M. 4th Friday Various Dan Daniels 402-850-6274 Bryan Deming
Demolay 7:00	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Tangier Mike Stuhr 402-250-3563 Mike Stuhr
Dungeoneers 7:00	P.M. Last Thursday Tangier Jonathan Paz 402-212-7861 David Norton
Fremont 6:30	P.M. Last Monday Various Bryan Maschmeier 402-720-4884 Steve Elliott
Hillbilly	Clan	98 Varies Ralph's Place Jim Sklenar 402-960-7282 Bryan Deming
Mo	Ri 6:30	P.M. 3rd Thursday Various Joe Hodges 402-320-3494 Al Smith
North	Bend 8:00	P.M. 4th Wednesday Morris Bluff Legion Hall Ken Streff 402-469-3807 All
Oasis 7:30	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Schuyler Terry Scheunemann 402-615-0243 Dave Robinson
Past	Masters 6:30	P.M. Quarterly Various Nathan Rolofson 402-643-5725 Dave Shaw
Pickup	Truck		Club 7:00	P.M. 3rd Wednesday Tangier Will Whitney 402-293-7692 Dave Robinson
Pirates 6:30	P.M. 4th Monday Tangier Greg Norton 402-680-4055 Dave Robinson
Racers 7:00	P.M. 2nd Monday Tangier John Reinders 402-681-2627 Kevin Potter
Ritual	Divan Varies Brett Bennett 402-296-6224 All
Road	Runners 12:00	N 2nd Saturday Anthony's Phil Pilakowski 402-932-5494 Bob Schapp
Sandhills Varies Jeremiah Schartz 402-340-7007 All
Shrinerazzi 7:00	P.M. 4th Thursday Tangier Greg Norton 402-680-4055 Kevin Potter
Smokin	Shriners 6:00	P.M. 3rd Thursday Tangier Sonny Ashford 402-651-0149 All
Vintage	Iron 7:00	P.M. 4th Tuesday Various Brian Gilcrist 402-913-7360 Mike Gardner
Wise	Ashes 6:30	P.M. 3rd Tuesday Various Greg Hadcock 402-510-0018 Steve Elliott
Yoshi 7:00	P.M. 1st Tuesday Tangier Rocky Pulley 540-850-6587 Kevin Potter

LADIES	MEETINGS TIME DAY OF MTG LOCATION CONTACT PHONE
Daughters	of	the	Nile 6:15 P.M. 1st Thursday Tangier Main Room Samantha Gunn 402-541-4820
Sat-Ra	Patrol 6:30 / 7:00 P.M. Mondays Tangier Lower Level Bev Donham 402-558-9032
Pageantry	Dancers 5:30:00 P.M. Every Monday Tangier Main Room Barb Gray 402-493-3465
Women's	Auxiliary 10:00 P.M. 2nd & 4th Wed Tangier Lower Level Jan Larson 402-650-2930
Golden	Girls 12:00:00 P.M. 2nd Tuesday Tangier Lower Level Marilyn Guss 402-315-7241

2017 UNITS & CLUBS MEETINGS                                      2017 UNITS & CLUBS MEETINGS                                      
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August 2017
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 4 5 
Carson Parade 
9:30am Lineup

6 7 8 9 10 
Stated Meeting 
Dinner 6:15pm 

Meeting 7:30pm 
Babysitting Available

11 12 

13 14 15 
Chief Aide, Unit & 
Club Head Meeting 

5:30pm

16 17 18 
Shrine Night at the 

Races 

19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
Shrine N Dales
Millard Parade

10:00am Lineup

27 28 29 30 31 
CSSA

Blood DriveShrine Night at
Stormchasers

Membership 
Meeting 6:00pm

Bellevue Parade
9:00am Line Up

Friendship Dinner
6:00pm

Circus Ad Sales 
Meeting 6:30pm

September 2017
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 
CSSA 

2 
CSSA 

3 4 
Labor Day 

5 6 7 8 
Spaghetti Feed Make 

Meatballs 

9 
Spaghetti Feed Cook 

Spaghetti 
Plattsmouth Parade 

5:00pm Lineup 

10 
Spaghetti Feed
11:00am-7:00pm 

11 12 13 14 
Stated Meeting 
Dinner 6:15pm 

Meeting 7:30pm 
Babysitting Available 

15 16 
Nebraska City 

Parade 
Noon Lineup 

17 18 19 
Chief Aide, Unit & 
Club Head Meeting 

5:30pm 

20 21 
Big Red Dinner

22 23 
Nile Fundraiser 

24 
Vintage Iron 

Show & Shine 

25 26 27 28 
Membership 

Meeting 6:00pm

29 30 
One Day Blue Lodge 

Schuyler Parade
Line Up 1:00pm

Hillbilly Chili Dump
5:00pm
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Tangier Business & Professional Sponsor Directory
ACCOUNTING & TAX
Schwarz & Associates, CPA
Hank Schwarz……….....….402-330-6880

Donald P. Bush CPA, PC
Don Bush   13812 U St
402-896-2500............ FAX 402-896-2700

ADVERTISING & DESIGN
Advertising & Print Services
Kevin Conner…….....…......402-305-7931

AIR CONDITIONING
A-1 United Htg & Air Conditioning
4972 “F” Street……............402-593-7500

AUTOMOBILE REPAIR
TUFFY AUTO SERVICE CENTER
Mark  Anthony
137th & Millard Ave…........402-895-4274

House of Mufflers & Brakes, Total Car Care
Jeff Moberg
8906 Maple St,...................402-393-7888
2717 Leavenworth,.............402-346-1040
4102 N. 30th,......................402-455-0135
Bellevue, 301 Fort Crook Rd. N...402-293-1800

AUTOMOBILE SALES
Gregg Young Chevrolet - GEO
178th & West Dodge
Omaha, NE ………………..402-572-8080
Hobscheidt/Henry Pro Chrysler-Dodge
Jeep-Ram-New/Used
Next to Jeff Henry Chevrolet
Plattsmouth, NE 68048......402-296-5000

Jeff Henry Chevrolet - New/Used
10 Min So Bellevue on Hwy 75
Large Selection “Under The Big Flag”
Plattsmouth, NE 68048......402-296-3210

Keast Motors - 
Ford, Lincoln, Chevrolet, Buick, GMC
Walt Keast-Oakland, IA......877-885-3278
Steve Keast-Harlan, IA.......800-234-4927

McMullen Ford - New & Used
Scott McMullen and Mike Wallace
Lake Manawa Exit,
Council Bluffs, IA ……........712-366-0531

BANKING
Great Western Bank  - 15 Locations
Harlan Falk………….....…..402-552-1251
Member FDIC, Equal Opportunity Lender

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
Jerry’s Basement Waterproofing, Inc.
3030 Keystone Drive……...402-392-2211
COMPUTER SERVICES
Parkinson Consulting - Michael Parkinson
parkinsonconsulting@cox.net.402-708-0464

DRY CLEANERS
Max I. Walker Cleaners
Bob Walker, Jr.
All over Omaha & Council Bluffs.....402-344-7488

ELECTRICAL
David’s Electric
1707 N. 42nd Street...........402-553-1565

Hoffman Electric.................402-734-1196

ESTATE SALES
Spotlight Auctions
Carl Monico..................402-880-5633

FINANCIAL PLANNING
VanderVeen Financial Planning
Investment Management
& Financial Planning
www.VanderVeenFinancialPlanning.com
Kiel VanderVeen, CFP
Nebraska City....................402-873-6022

FUNERAL DIRECTORS
Korisko-Larkin-Stasklewicz Funeral Home
5108 “F” St. ………............402-731-1234

Roeder Mortuary
Jon Roeder
50th Ames Ave. ……..........402-453-5600
108th & Maple ………........402-496-9000

HEATING & AIR
A-1 United Heating & Air Conditioning
4972 “F” St. …….......……..402-593-7500

INSURANCE
Don Kroupa Insurance Agency
Specializing in all types insurance
12826 Deauville.................402-895-1030

Jeff Mann
Gretna Insurance Agency
802 Village Square
Gretna, NE 68028..............402-332-0000
Montclair Insurance Group - Rob Kuhl
2809 S 125th Ave, STE. 284
Omaha NE 68144..............402-932-9293
State Farm-Tanya Patzner
Auto, Life, Health, Home, Business
2770 S. 129th Ave..............402-333-1866

Universal Group, Ltd. 
Dan Loring - Business Insurance
11819 Miracle Hills Dr., Ste 102..402-399-8721
JEWELRY
Malashock’s - Village Pointe South
Robert Malashock
16811 Burke Street...........402-496-9990
LAWN CARE
Edmonds Mowing Service
Mowing & Trimming
Trevor Edmonds................402-594-1319

Complete Lawn Service
Lawn Care & Snow Removal
Bill Redmond …..………....402-333-9022

LAWN EQUIPMENT
Pruitt Inc. - Rich Almgren
Small Engine, Lawn Mowing Equip.
4524 Leavenworth St, Omaha.402-.556-1610

OFFICE SPACE
Hillcrest Landing
Great Location-Great Price, Check it out!
Don Perry …………..…….402-596-1062
OPTOMETRISTS
Pearle Vision - Bellevue
John Herbolsheimer, O.D.
3906 Twin Creek Dr..........402-932-8007
PAINTERS
Welch Painting - Jeff Welch
Interior - Exterior - Decks
welchpainting1@cox.net....402-660-6256
PET CARE SERVICES
Paradise Pet Suites LLC
Boarding, Grooming, Day Care
20601 Elkhorn Dr...............402-289-4033
PHOTOGRAPHERS
Mervin Reese Photographers
Steve and Jim Reese
MervinReese.com 
9802 Nicholas St. Ste 210..402-391-3755

PLUMBERS
Kracht Plumbing Inc.
H......402-332-3296    C......402-504-2916
The Faucet Shop
6016 Maple St…...............402-551-5533
PRINTERS
K-Kopy Printing Service, Inc.
Keith Kortright, E-mail: kkopy@cox.net
736 North 75th St. ………..402-393-4857
REFRIGERATION
Bennett Refrigeration Inc.
3352 North 88th Plaza
Eric Pelberg & Frank DeRoin...402-571-7444
REAL ESTATE
Paramount Commercial 
Real Estate Services
David J. Gibbs, CPM®........402-502-3300
11330 Q St.................www.paramountcres.com
Great Plains Realty-Auction Co.
Randy Fleming, CAI, NAA
Full Time Auctioneers Since 1964
email: auctioneer_32.msn.com.
www.gpsold.com..........402-210-4885
Nebraska Realty
Kwickstrom@nebraskarealty.com
Kathy Wickstrom.................402-208-4617
REMODELING
All Wood Cabinet Fronts
DON’T REPLACE - REFACE!
Chuck Cline.......................402-734-2420

RESTAURANT
Anthony’s Steakhouse and Ozone Lounge
7220 “F” St.........................402-331-7575

ROOFING
Waite Home Services
Brad Waite..........................402-680-9288

RUBBER STAMPS
J.P. Cooke & Co.
Warren Cooke, John Cooke
1311-15 Howard St. ….......402-342-7175

SERVICE STATIONS
VALVOLINE INSTANT OIL CHANGE
Mark Anthony
132nd & Maple Street ….402-445-0070
137th & Millard Ave. …....402-895-4274
108th & Q Street ………..402-592-6550

STORAGE
Gray & Associates
Don & Joan Gray, Owner
Cars, Boats, RVs, Etc.
18201 S. 132nd St. ……....402-253-2855

TIRES
Allied Oil & Tire Company
Con Heinson
2209 S. 24th St. …………..402-344-4343

TREE CARE
Terry Hughes Tree Service
Terry Hughes …………..…402-558-8198

Josh Kroupa
Certified Arborist...............402-981-1453

Edmonds Tree Service
Free Estimates • Insured
Nicholas Edmonds............402-570-0818

TRUCKS
Paul Lucht & Sons Body Shop, Inc.
Tom & Nick
1519 S. 3rd St.……..…......402-342-5630
McMullen Ford - New & Used
Scott McMullen & Mike Wallace
Lake Manawa Exit
Council Bluffs, IA …………712-366-0531

UNIFORM RENTAL
Max I. Walker Uniform Rental
Bob Walker Jr. …………....402-344-7488
All Over Omaha and Council Bluffs
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Lifetime Membership Dues
There is no age basis for the following membership categories and formula. If not for yourself, 

think of purchasing a lifetime membership for a son or relative you may have brought into 
Shrinedom. Each of these individually, or together resulting in a Total Life Membership.

The Tangier office @ 402-392-0404 can assist you or answer any questions.

LIFE MEMBER
Temple Dues $55 x 20 years = $1100

PER CAPITA MEMBER 2017
Per Capita $30 x 30 years = $900

PERMANENT CONTRIBUTING MEMBER
Hospital $5 x 30 years = $150

Total Life Membership beginning Jan 1, 2017
Only $2150

All Submissions Due
on the 10th of the month

email: 
editor@tangiershrine.com

Get Your Message Out There 
in the

Tangier
Thanks
YOU

Show up in your best Shrine shirt • No fez required
Tickets are free and can be picked up at the Tangier Office.

Call the office for details 402-392-0404 
Give as many tickets to friends and family for this is a membership drive.

I-80 Speedway  • Greenwood, NE

Friday August 18
Gates open at 5:00 P.M. 
Race starts at 7:15 P.M.

Admission is free!

5th Annual
Shrine Night at the Races
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Tangier Shriners 
2823 South 84th Street
Omaha, NE 68124
(402) 392-0404 • Fax: (402) 392-2208
Email: tangier@tangiershrine.com 
Tangier Lounge (402) 392-1357
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Thursday
August 24 
6:00 pm 
Tangier Shrine Center

Friendship Dinner

Please bring a candidate. 
Let us help you encourage your candidate to 

join Masonry and the Appendant Bodies.

Contact the Office to 
Make Reservations - 402-392-0404


